Hatley Parish Council


Clerk to the Council: Leanne Bacon, 55 Fairfield, Gamlingay, SG19 3LG


Tel – 01767 650379  E-mail – parish-clerk@hatley.info
Ordinary Meeting 
15th March 2011 – 7.30pm
A G E N D A

1. Apologies – S Keith.
2. Declarations of Interest: [All Councillors have a dispensation from the Code of Conduct which allows them to consider any application within the Parish even if they personally have an interest – this must, however, be declared for the Minutes.]  
3.
Minutes of the Meeting 26th January 2011 to be agreed and signed. 
4.
Matters Arising from these minutes – item 5.i) Pothole repairs on water tower road.
5.
Village enhancements – date for next litter pick to be arranged.
6.
Questions from the Public
7. 
To receive a report from County Councillor and District Councillors 
8. 
Planning – Acre Housing Needs Survey.
9.
Correspondence: Diabetes Type 2 research project. 

10.
Finance
a) To agree the following payments: 

 i. Salary - L Bacon March and April. 

ii.HMRC Quarter 4 tax/NI 

iii. Forward Gamlingay! £200 (grant towards Youth Club)

b) Balance end March £5604.93
c) Internet banking – details for consideration.
d) Appointment of Internal Auditor and associated costs.
11.
Village Hall a) Door glazing panel repair – quotation b) Bookings and report – Mick Marshall.
12.
St Denis Church – to consider any matters relating to the Church.
13. 
Playground – to report any issues. ROSPA inspection scheduled for April.
14. 
Hatley Website Group – report.
15.
Staff and Councillor matters – update of register of interests for SCDC records.  .
15.
To note the time of closure. Next meeting –   Annual Parish Meeting followed by Annual General Meeting May 17th 2011 7.30pm.
. This Agenda is published and provided, and may be used, only on the basis that the user assumes all responsibility for any loss, damage or consequence resulting directly or indirectly from it or its use. For the avoidance of doubt the only legally acceptable version of the Agenda of Hatley Parish Council is that kept by the Clerk. It is available for public inspection from the Clerk.

